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Thursday, September 24, 2009 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardian: 
 
On Monday, October 5 we will begin lessons for all band students in grade 7.  To 
avoid conflicts with core classes, the lessons will be held during the four lunch 
periods.  
 
 Period 4 (10:02 – 10:42) 
 Period 5 (10:46 – 11:26) 
 Period 6 (11:30 – 12:10) 
 Period 7 (12:14 – 12:54) 
 
Students should bring a bagged lunch on the day of their lesson and will eat 
during the first fifteen minutes of the period in the band room, not the cafeteria. 
Each student will receive one lesson per week as the program will follow a 
Monday through Friday routine and not the usual six day schedule.    We have 
tried to keep like instruments together whenever possible. 
 
These lessons are an attempt to continue the instruction which was begun in 
elementary school.   
 
If you have any questions or comments please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Phil Gray 
 

Dr. Jerry Felker 
 

Jr. High Band Directors 
 
pgray@csh.k12.ny.us 
 
gfelker@csh.k12.ny.us 
 
 
 
       * turn over for lesson schedule 


